
New Mexico School for the Blind & Visually Impaired

Albuquerque Campus

Please communicate with Nora Sandoval or your 
child’s classroom teacher if you have any questions

or would like to confirm your family’s attendance.

THURSDAY
DECEMBER 6

9:30am - Noon
at NMSBVI Albuquerque ECP

IEP’s are, and will continue to be, an important part of your child’s yearly educa-
tion process. Let’s meet with trained parent advocates to support you and your 
child in this process. Learn about your rights, the IEP process & advocacy, and 
how the IEP supports your child throughout their school years. Refreshments 
will be provided!


